NFB Resources for Jobseekers 2022


Job Listings:
https://www.nfbnet.org/mailman/listinfo/job-listings_nfbnet.org
This email list is for blind persons seeking employment. It contains job postings sent to us by employers who are interested in hiring blind people. You can get daily job postings throughout the year and learn of career fairs. 

Job Discussions: 
https://www.nfbnet.org/mailman/listinfo/job-discussions_nfbnet.org
This list is for networking among blind people looking for employment. Individuals who work with blind people are welcome too.

NFB-NEWSLINE® (online application):
http://www.nfbnewsline.net/Nl2/NL2NewUserReqInput.jsp
NFB-NEWSLINE is a free audio news service for anyone who is blind, low-vision, deafblind, or otherwise print-disabled that offers access to more than five hundred publications, news alerts, and more. It also carries thousands of job announcements from employers throughout the country. 

NFB Career Fairs:
We have two career fairs for blind and low vision job seekers, an in-person one in connection with our National Convention in July, and a virtual (Zoom) one in connection with our Washington Seminar in late January or early February. We are planning a third one to be held each fall. To learn about them, just join one of the above listservs, or watch www.nfb.org for announcements. 

Employment Seminars:
At the NFB National Convention, we have seminars to help you prepare for employment or career advancement: a Job Seeker Seminar, an Upward Mobility Seminar, and an Etiquette Dinner or seminar to teach employment-related social skills. During the year, we offer periodic virtual seminars on career planning, job seeking skills, and other topics, especially before our virtual seminars. Where the Blind Work is an excellent seminar featuring blind persons in a full range of jobs. 


Self-Advocacy Toolkit:
If you feel you have been discriminated against in employment, you will want to make use of the information contained in this link: https://nfb.org/programs-services/advocacy/advocacy-resources/self-advocacy-employment-toolkit. In fact, you will want to access it in advance to know what your rights are before you start your job search. 

There is no charge for any of the above. A person does not have to be a member of the National Federation of the Blind to use them, but we welcome interested people, both blind and sighted, to become members. If you want to join, follow this link: https://www.nfb.org/get-involved/join-us.
